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Question 

 

Will the Minister advise what actions, if any, have been undertaken to progress the necessary changes to 

legislation required to give effect to P.79/2020 (Green Lanes and Quiet Lanes: Priority to pedestrians, 

cyclists and horse riders)? 

 

 

Answer 

 

My officers have brought forward legislative proposals to support the Comité des Connétable in their 

endeavours with P.79/2020. Officers from the Operations and Transport Directive have met with a sub-

committee of the Comité des Connétable to present and discuss the details. 

  

The Operations and Transport Directive is awaiting the conclusion of the Comité’s deliberations before 

acting further. 

 

 

 


